
 
 

Contact: David Morris 

Our Ref:  DJM:KLC:203218 

18 May 2021 

Mr John Ramsay 
Delegate Chair 
Tasmanian Planning Commission 
GPO Box 1691 
HOBART  TAS  7001 
 
By Email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au 

Dear Mr Ramsay,  

Clarence Local Provisions Schedule 
 
I refer to your letter to Mr Ian Nelson dated 6 May 2021, copied to Mr Dan Ford. 
 
The letter requires the Planning Authority to provide to the Commission by close of 
business on Wednesday 19 May 2021 final submissions in relation to the 
application of Hobart Airport Obstacle Limitation Area and Obstacle Limitation Area 
Mapping for the Cambridge Airport suitable to meet the requirements of Airlines of 
Tasmania and revised GIS mapping. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to seek a further extension of 14 days to comply with 
that requirement. It may be that the material can be provided earlier than the 
14 day extension requested. The reasons for seeking the extension are: 
 
(i) I am in the process of providing advice and seeking instructions from the 

Council which will impact the content of the final submissions that will be 
made on behalf of the Council in this matter. 

 
(ii) Doing the best it can, the Council is still working as hard as it can to provide 

the revised GIS mapping.  
 
I look forward to your response.  
 
Yours faithfully 

Simmons Wolfhagen 

 

 

 

David Morris 

Director ¦ Local Government, Environment, Planning & Development Law 

david.morris@simwolf.com.au 


